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Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Tajikistan to this UPR session. 

Estonia acknowledges advances made by Tajikistan in its human rights commitments since the previous UPR, including signing of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities. Estonia encourages Tajikistan to ratify the Convention swiftly.
We note positively that Tajikistan continues to show commitment towards the reform of the penitentiary system and we encourage Tajikistan to guarantee human rights defenders access to closed institutions for independent monitoring.
Estonia encourages Tajikistan to take active measures for combating domestic violence and ensure that journalists, media workers and human rights defenders are not subjected to pressure by authorities because of their work. 
We call for Tajikistan to ensure access to Internet websites and social networks without restrictions. 

Estonia would like to recommend to the Government of Tajikistan:
· fully implement the law on the Prevention of Domestic Violence and criminalize the domestic violence; 
· protect media freedom, both online and offline, by reviewing, updating and implementing existing legislation and bringing it in line with international norms and standards;  
· ratify the Second Optional protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights aiming to the abolition of the death penalty; 
· ratify the Kampala amendments to the Rome Statute of the ICC.
Estonia would like to wish the delegation of Tajikistan a successful review meeting. 
Thank you!
